
September - October, 2017 

Dear friend of the O'Malleys, 

When a church obeys the Great Commission, they seek partners to help them reach the "uttermost 
parts of the earth." It is our joy to be your partners in the work of evangelizing the lost. It is our 
passion and delight to encourage missionary laborers on your behalf. 

Because of your support, I meet with missionaries six times per month to encourage and equip 
them. We meet via video software so they can see and hear each other. Up to twenty-five 
missionaries can join the weekly calls. You can listen to these weekly messages of encouragement. 
Please visit UpliftForServants.com to listen. 

Our son married Hannah Staley on 
September 23, 2017. It was a day of pure 
joy and celebration. I did not think our 
hearts could love more than one child. 
When we met Hannah, we found we could 
love two. They are living in NC. 

During these past months, I participated in 
two missionary interviews and one 
ordination. It is a blessing to watch people 
go forth to do the work of God. The men 
interviewed will serve Arabic speakers in 
Europe and the Middle East.  

I realize, were it not for your support; I 
could not be where God's people need the 
word of God and strengthening. You make 
my ministry possible. Your support enables 
me to be where God opens the door and 
do the work of missions. Please continue to 
pray for us. 

Sincerely yours, 

 
John O’Malley
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